
What a Week!
News of September 29

A look ahead….

Our weekly theme is birds! We’re so lucky that Mrs. Teune, a long-time 
RIverside teacher and bird enthusiast, will bring her (taxidermied) owl 
and teach about birds of prey. 

Mr. Doug, RPC’s Volunteer in Mission reads Monday’s during snack 
time. He quickly becomes a fan favorite. You’ll likely start hearing about 
him. 

Friday at 10:15, meet at the Pachyderm House at the zoo for our visit 
with Banana the Pygmy Hippo. 

A look  back…

This week we explored apples  with taste tests, diagramming parts, 
using them to measure and count, picking and even painting!

National Pancake Day was a hit not only for the treat but for the 
Rebecca Numeroff books we read while we ate. 

STEAM focused on the letter D - dots and dominoes, plus apples and 
time to free build, expanding those creative minds. 

Fine Arts Friday explored Andy Warhol’s unusual use of color followed 
by cats vs. dogs and coloring our own Warhol line drawing. 

If your child stays full day, on Thursday we will send home their lovies, 
blankies, stuffies for a wash over the long weekend. Please return them 
on Wednesday, October11! 


